
 

 
 

Welcome to Year 7 Parent/ Carers Evening  

Dear Parent/Carer, 

As your child’s Head of Year, I would like to take this opportunity to warmly welcome you to The Blue Coat 
School. Starting secondary school is an exciting and important milestone, and we are thrilled to have your 
child join us for this new chapter in their educational journey. 

During this transition period and Year 7, we will focus on helping your child to feel supported and confident 
as they transition into secondary school life. We understand that this can be a time of great change and we 
are committed to providing a nurturing and encouraging environment where your child can grow, develop, 
and reach their full potential.  

During this transition period, we will be offering a range of activities designed to help students settle in, 
starting with our transition evening on 30th of April (4.30pm – 5.30pm). This will give us an opportunity to 
meet with you and your child and to answer any questions that you may have.  

If you have any questions or concerns throughout this transition period or the year, please do not hesitate to 
contact me. We are looking forward to working with you to support your child’s success and smooth 
transition to our school. 

Thank you for your continued support, I am very excited about the year ahead, meeting you all and 
welcoming you to The Blue Coat School.  

Best regards, 

Ms I Williams 

 
Head of Year 
The Blue Coat School Basingstoke 
irene.williams@aldworth.hants.sch.uk 
01256 322691 
tbcsbasingstoke.org 
 

 


